
 
Thursday, 10th October 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

It was good to meet so many families at the recent Year 10 information event - out of a year group of 330, 141 
attended. 
 

We contact parents using texts, emails, letters and the website. If you are not hearing from us via email and text, we 
do not have your correct details. Please make sure you share these with us. You can complete a google form to 
update your details by clicking this link or, complete a paper form at the school’s reception.  
 

I would like to take this chance to mention some of the events taking place this year, and to invite you to attend: 
 

5th December: Winter Concert 
12th - 14th February: ‘Matilda’ 
3rd April: Spring Concert 
12th June: Dance Show 
2nd July: Sports Day 
3rd July: Summer concert 
10th July: Culture Day 
 

Please also note the key events for Year 10: 
 

 17th December: Year 10 rewards trip 
 27th January: Year 10 effort grade report 
 3rd February: Year 10 assessment and report 
 12th March: Year 10 parents’ event 
 3rd April: Year 10 rewards trip 
 16th June: Year 10 second assessment and report 
 PSHE events - 21st October, 10th December, 27th February, 4th July 
  

You can find the link to the slides on the school website.  
 

We look forward to working with you to support your child, and wish you all the best.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ross Mullard 
Head of Year 10  

 
Jassi Johal 
Head of Upper School 

 
Alice Clay 
Headteacher 

https://tinyurl.com/2s4cpjy4

